East White Oak Children’s Ministry Protocols for COVID-19

We are excited to reopen ministry to our boys and girls! We are targeting Sunday, September 20
to partially reopen Sunday Morning Children’s Ministry and Wednesday, September 23 to begin
our AWANA clubs.

Due to COVID restrictions, our programs will look a little different than usual.
We are implementing the following practices:

Health Check
Pre-arrival assessment of COVID exposure and symptoms

Disinfecting
Efforts to keep hands and surfaces sanitized

Social Distancing
Maintaining six feet of distance between participants

Masks
Volunteers and children will wear coverings over mouth and nose while in the building.




